
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear parents 
 
The city of Ulm, along with the IHK Ulm are organizing the education fair for schools, 
apprenticeship, studies and further training at the Ulm exhibition grounds for the 11th 
time. It is a key offer for all young people, looking to start their career path. 
 
The education fair provides the opportunity 
 

 to meet exhibiting companies in gathering information about their different career 
paths and choices as well as to establish new contacts. 

 

 to learn more about specific apprenticeships and study programs in various short 
presentations. 

 

 to receive answers to questions concerning your choice of career. 
 

 to get your letter of application and your Curriculum Vitae checked by a HR profes-
sional as well as to receive individual advice how to optimise them. 

 
Your child will probably visit the education fair as part of an organised external event 
from school. In addition, we recommend you to come along with your child to visit the 
education fair as it is scientifically prooven that young people in their job finding 
phase rely mostly onto their parents. 
 
For a successful visit of the fair, a good preparation is compulsory. Therefore, we would 
highly appreciate if you could support your child in doing so to ensure you and your 
child get the most out of it. How this works is explained in detail when you check our 
homepage at www.bildungsmesse-ulm.de. You will have the possibility to generate you 
own individual road map of the fair, just to mention one. Please note, while visiting our 
homepage, there is a specific area for parents for more detailled information as well as 
you will find this letter in different languages.  
Also, please log onto the different social media channels for further information. 
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Sonja Ukkat 

 

LETTER FOR PARENTS! 
 

Invitation –  
Visit us at the 11th Ulm Education Fair  
from 9th – 11th February 2023 
 

 Geschäftsstelle 
Bildungsmesse 
c/o IHK Ulm 
Olgastraße 95-101 
89073 Ulm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sonja Ukkat 
0731/173-172 
ukkat@ulm.ihk.de 
www.bildungsmesse-ulm.de 


